
taw Schoolers‘ 
Soon to Attend 
State Meeting 

Three members from the staff of 

the law school of the University of 

Oregon will attend the Oregon 
State Bar association meeting to 

he held at Coos Bay on September 
30, and October 1 and 2. They are 

Edward P. Morton, Alan Hugh 
Smith, associate professor of law, 
end Kenneth J. O’Connell, professor 
fcf law. Leaving Thursday morning, 
they will arrive in Coos Bay in time 
for the afternoon sessions. 

According to O’Connell, the busi- 

ness to be transacted at the three 
days’ meeting is the consideration 
tof the proposed administrative pro- 
cedure code, drafted by the com- 

mittee on administrative law, the 
chairman of which is Smith. The 
bar will also consider the proposal 
made by the committee on modern 
Code revision to make a revision of 
the Oregon statutes and to adopt a 

system of continuous revision un- 

der the supervision of a permanent 
revisor of statutes. Professor 
O’Connell is that committee head. 

Included on the program of the 
bar committee for continuing legal 
education, will be a number of 
sessions in which the members of 
the bar will discuss matters of cur- 

rent importance such as labor, law, 
and taxation. Dean Hollis, who is 
a member of this committee, will 
be unable to attend the meeting as 

he is in the Middle West on Uni- 
versity of Oregon business. 

f- 

Club to'Organize 
All students interested in the or- 

ganizational meeting of the One 
World club are urged to meet at 
the YMCA tonight, September 29, 
ot 8:15 p.m. The discussion will con- 

sist of proposed topics and speakers 
for future meetings. 

Findlay Named 
Staff Aide 

Don Findlay, junior in business 
administration, has been appointed 
assistant business manager of the 
1949 Oregana, Olga Yevtich, busi- 
ness manager, announced Tuesday. 

Other appointments to the busi- 
ness staff were Lois Beamguard, 
executive secreetary; Jim Sanders, 
advertising manager; and Rusty 
Mayer, promotion manager. 

Miss Yevtich said house presi- 
dents are being contacted this week 
to sign contracts for space in the 
yearbook. 

Living organizations will be al- 
lowed one page in the Oregana at 
the same price as last year, $37.50. 
Exceptions to this are Susan Camp- 
bell and Hendricks halls, which 
will each use two pages. 

Campus clubs and honoraries 
will soon be contacted for space in 
the yearbook, Miss Yevtich said. 
Groups wishing to inquire about 
pictures in the 1949 Oregana are 

requested to call at the Oregana of- 
fice in McArthur court. 

Busness office hours this year 
are 3 to 5 p.m. daily. 

A load of books does not equal 
one good teacher. 

Dean Hollis Visits 
Midwest Schools 

Dean Orlando J. Hollis, head of 
the Oregon school of law, is now 

in Michigan on a part of his visit 
to several midwestern law schools. 
He left Eugene last Thursday night 
to attend the Oregon-Stanford 
game at Palo Alto, California, and 
left Palo Alto immediately after- 
wards for the midwest. 

Independents Slate 
Thursday^Meeting 

Representatives from all Univer- 
sity independent living organiza- 
tions and all off-campus students 
are invited to attend a meeting of 
the ISA Thursday. 

Bob Davis, head of the ISA, will 
preside over the meeting to be held 
at 6:30 in room 105, Commerce 
building. 

Delay Due Gl Aid 
The Veterans Administration re- 

minds students attending college 
under the G.I. Bill that they must 
be prepared to finance themselves 
for 45 to 60 days before they receive 
their first subsistence checks. 

SALESGIRL WANTED! 

Part-Time Work 
with Possibility 
of Full-Time Job 

Apply 

ELLIOTT’S 
ONE-STOP GROCERY 

13th & Patterson Phone 95 

Students Select 
Religious Topics 

Students will have a chance to 
hear discussions of subjects that 
interest them most during Relig- 
ious Evaluation week this year, by 
filling out the blank on this page 
and putting it in boxes which will 
be in the library and Co-op until 
this weekend. 

Eight lecturers will speak on re- 

quested subjects throughout the 
week of October 10 to 14 atespe- 
cially arranged seminars and 
luncheons, and in classrooms. 

The week, observed annually, will 
begin with an open meeting Sun- 
day, October 10, and continue 
through to Thursday. Warren Web- 

ster is general chairman. In charge 
of program arrangements is Vel- 
ma Snellstrom. 

Place suggestions for topics 
you would like to hear discussed 
during Religious Evaluation 
Week, October 10-14, below, then 
cut this out and put it in boxes 
to be found in the library and 
Co-op. 

Household hint: Last year’s bath- 
ing suit, shaken over the slipper 
steps, sometimes produces enough 
sand for safe footage. 
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EXPERT 
WATER- 

PROOFING 

Be Prepared 
for the 

"DUCK" Weather 

Phone 317 

It’s 

Q/aml 
is a great • 

curette j 
cool, mild and M 
-full -flavored" ^ -E 

the choice of 
experience 

R J. Reynolds Tobacco Company. 
Winston*Salem, North Carolina 

and she’s worth listening to in- 

A Decca Release 

§WEET swinging Monica Lewis is more than 
ever a "rave.-fave” with her latest ballad. 

Monica herself says that "A Tree in the Meadow," 
a top-ten ballad, is her favorite new recording 

And her favorite cigarette is Camel. As 
Monica puts it, "After trying and comparing 

many different brands, I find Camels suit me best.” 
Try Camels on your "T-Zone”—"T” for 

taste, "T” for throat. See for yourself 
why, with millions who have tried 

/ and compared, Camels are the /'~'v 
"choice of experience.” / / 


